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Request: 
 
Please could you answer two questions relating to the business rates payable or 
relief granted by North Tyneside Council to Park Dean Resorts at Whitley Bay 
Holiday Park. 
 
What is the current annual Business Rate payable by Park Dean Resorts to the 
council? The full annual business rates for 2020/21 without any Covid relief or 
rebate. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and the fact that by law all holidays are prohibited 
and parks closed, have Park Dean Resorts received any relief or rebate to their 
business rates? 
 
Response 
 
Your request is refused under section 21, information accessible to the applicant by other 
means, of the Freedom of Information Act. The reason for this is that this information is 
published on a quarterly basis at the following link: 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/486/business-rate-accounts-data  
 
A comparison between the Complete Property List and All Reliefs spreadsheets will 
provide you with the information you request. 
 
Any information held which is not yet published is exempt from disclosure in answer to this 
request under section 22, information intended for future publication. 
 
The information was last updated on 5 February 2021. 


